From: O'Brien, Laurie <Lgyrie.O'Brien@eog.myflorida.com>
To: volusiaexposed@cfl.rmcom
Subject: PRR-VolusiaExposed01-G

Date: Tue, 17 May 2011 10:52:28 -0400

Good Morning,

Attached are the documents responsive to your request for the 7th Judicial Nominating Commission
applications. Pursuant to section 119.071(5)(a), Florida Statutes, social security numbers have been redacted.
In addition, pursuant to section 119.071(4)(d), Florida Statutes, homes addresses and telephone numbers of
certain applicants have been redacted. We have received full payment for $34.24 for these documents.

If you have any questions, please contact our office.

Regards,

Laurie G. O'Brien

Staff Assistant

Office of Open Government
Executive Office of the Governor
Phone (850) 921-6099

Fax (850) 488-0219

Under Florida law email addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public record request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing.
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